
3.6  Harbury Church of England Primary School Involvement  
 

 
Event 

Talk in Assembly 
School children questionnaires

Date 
 

5th – 15th May  2015 

Venue 
 

Harbury  C of E Primary School 
 

 
Format 

a) The Chair of HNDPSG had an appointment with 
Ms Kate Guymer, the Headteacher. (5th May) 

b) The Chair of HNDPSG gave a talk about the NP 
process to the children in afternoon assembly, and 
sought the help of staff (8th May) 

c) School children filled in their questionnaires the 
following week in class time 

 
Publicity 
 

Assembly 
Through teachers in the school 
 

Attendance 
 

185 questionnaires delivered 
All of them returned

 
At the beginning of May a telephone call was made to Harbury Church of England 
Primary School requesting an appointment with the Headteacher. The Chair of 
HNDPSG met with Ms Kate Guymer on 5th May. 
 
Kate Guymer has been Headteacher at the school since September 2014 and sees 
interaction between the school and community as important. The classes have recently 
been involved in designing logos for the Harbury Energy Initiative so a straight -
forward questionnaire to attain their views was seen as a good approach at this time. 
 
The Chair of HNDPSG went into the school on Friday 8th May to talk to the children 
during their assembly and explained to the importance of the NDP for their future and 
how their opinions were valued by the Parish Council. She asked the children to think 
about their ‘likes’ and ‘dislikes’ regarding Harbury for when they competed the 
questionnaire. The objective was to engage the pupils with the development of the 
Plan. 
 
During the week of May 11th to 15th the questionnaires were given out to staff who 
ensured that they were completed by all of the children in class time and returned to 
the school office. 
 
Each class – even reception -  completed the questionnaires and the staff should be 
praised for their commitment to the HNDP. 
 


